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Comments: I Support this  Withdrawal.

 

I am writing to express my strong support for the Withdrawal of more than 20,000 acres at the headlands of the

Rapid Creek Watershed from mining activities. I believe this Withdrawal is essential to protect the sacred lands of

Black Hills and its vital resources.

 

The Rapid Creek Watershed provides clean water for surrounding communities, and any mining activities will

severely jeopardize this essential resource.

 

I urge the U.S. Forest Service to expedite the Withdrawal proposal and submit it to the Secretary of the

Department of Interior as soon as possible.

 


